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MICHELLE LUJAN GRISHAM  JAMES C. KENNEY 
GOVERNOR    CABINET SECRETARY  

Notification Sent Via Email 
 
9/24/2021 
 
Ralph Phelps 
Rosa Joint Ventures Water System, NM3500324    
#3626 CR 330 
Ignacio, CO 81137 
 
Re: Notice of Completion and Approval of Level 2 Assessment Rosa Joint Ventures Water System, 
NM3500324    
 
  
Dear Ralph Phelps: 
 
Our records indicate that the Rosa Joint Ventures Water System triggered a Level 2 Assessment on This 
letter is to inform you that the New Mexico Environment Department’s Drinking Water Bureau (NMED-
DWB) has received adequate compliance documentation verifying the Rosa Joint Ventures Water System 
completed a Level 2 Assessment on 9/23/2021 and has implemented appropriate corrective action to 
address sanitary defects. Based on the information submitted, the Level 2 Assessment is approved and no 
further action regarding this triggered assessment is required.    
 
NMED-DWB appreciates your assistance in this matter and your compliance efforts to ensure protection 
of the State's drinking water.  If you have questions or require clarification concerning this matter, please 
contact me at 505-629-3085 or by e-mail at chet.markham2@state.nm.us. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Chet Markham, RTCR Rule Administrator 
Drinking Water Bureau 
Water Protection Division 
 
   
cc:  Area Supervisor (electronic) 
       Rosa Joint Ventures Water System Area Office file 
        Electronic Central File 
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